
 

 

We are gearing up for summer in Toddler II, we have been busy at work making art and 
we’re loving painting with our hands and feet.  With the warm weather approaching we will 
be spending lots of time outside playing . Please be sure to bring swimsuits and sunscreen 
for your child. Thank you for the gifts for provider appreciation day. Well wishes from 
Toddler II.  

 

Miss Ranae & Miss Kassidy 

 

May was gone in a blink of an eye. We celebrated Mother’s Day by making a fingerprint poem 
and we also had fun having the kids fill out the all about my mom sheet. We were able to get 
outside more, go to the tennis courts, blow bubbles, play basketball, and play with chalk. We 
are sad to be losing a few of our kids, but we are excited to be gaining more. We will be 
starting library on Thursdays and we are looking forward to summer! 

Miss Hannah and Miss Brittney 

Preschool 2 Room News 

Toddler II Room News 

Preschool 1 Room News 

Summer is here! We will start planning water days when warmer temperatures are 
here. If you would like to bring your child a swimsuit, hat and a tee-shirt for water 
days that would be great. During June we will be talking about water, boats, summer, 
Fathers Day and at the end of the month we will talk about the Fourth of July. 
Wishing everyone a happy June. 

 

Miss Sarah and Miss Kris 

Toddler I Room News 

May was a month full of hellos and goodbyes. We had to say goodbye to Crosby, Joley, 
and Kash as they are leaving for the summer and will move up to the other building in 
the Fall. We love those three and will miss them so much! We also had to say goodbye 
to our high school helper, Brooklyn Davis. She loved the kids just as much as they loved 
her. However, we welcomed Wylee Bergman to our class and couldn’t be happier.  

During May we finished the alphabet and the class was very excited about that. Now we 
have started to talk about summer bugs and some are excited while others seem to love 
the word EWWWW! We cannot wait to get more time outside soon to find these bugs!  
We are looking forward to another fun month in Preschool One. 

Miss Bailie and Miss Kiley 



 

 

Summer is coming so please bring sun screen and 2 changes of summer clothes. The rate change 
will take effect July 1. The new rates are as follow: Infant $28.50, Toddler $23.50, Preschool 
$23. 50, ½ day Preschool $15.00, School Age $7.50 after school, $3.50 Before school,$6.50 late 
start, non-school days $22.50 and summer school age $18.50. We would like to THANK THE PAR-
ENTS FOR AN AWESOME WEEK OF DAYCARE PROVIDERS APPREICIATION. 

Hello everyone!! Hope you all are having a fun summer. The infant room is 
busy with little ones they all are about the same age so it's fun to see 
how they all are learning to do new things around the same time. They 
are really developing their own personalities. We want to wish our Dads 
a Happy Father's day! 
 
Miss Sue & Miss Jenna 

Mitchell County Early Learning Center News 

Infant Room News 

Mixed Room News 

Mixed 2 Room News 

Happy Summer! This month we will be talking about ocean animals. We will 
also be spending more time outside and will start having water days, so 
please remember to bring swimsuits, swim diapers and  sunscreen for your 
child if you haven’t already! We would like to say ‘Thank you’ to all the par-
ents for all the great treats we got for Provider Appreciation Day this 
year. Happy Father’s Day to all the center Dads!   

Miss Amber  

 

Happy Summer to everyone!  Can you believe it's June already? We welcome our new friend Reid 
to our room and with his arrival makes 3 girls and 3 boys! The babies are enjoying all of the col-
orful decorations and pictures in our room. We're hearing a lot of cooing out of them and love 
their sweet little smiles! Layton is pulling himself up on things and I bet it won't be long before 
he starts walking. I'm sure Piper enjoys having a friend that is not far from her age!  May was 
pretty rainy so we look forward to getting our little ones out for some play in the sunshine. Hap-
py Father's Day to all the Dads. Happy June!  

 

Miss Betty &  

Miss Jodi 

      

        

         ELC 

Lyndon 6/10/14 

Zeppleynn 6/11/12 

Knox 6/12/13 

Wilder 6/13/13 

Ciera 6/20/14 

Staff 

Cindy 6/16 

Dawn 6/28 
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